
SASSA Cape Town: Occupational health and safety: 

Harsh air temperatures - Golden Acre (5th and 7th floors) 

The PSA is extremely concerned about SASSA’s delay in attending to the ongoing call raised by 

employees via the Occupational Health and Safety (OHS) Committee for its intervention to address harsh 

air temperatures experienced on the 5th and 7th floors of the Golden Acre building in Cape Town.  

 

The PSA has now called upon the Department of Employment and Labour for action against the 

employer for its failure to meet its legislative obligations in terms of the Occupational Health and Safety 

Act, 85 of 1993 and the SASSA OHS Policy, 2015. 

 

The PSA thanks the Union’s shops stewards for being alive to the OHS challenges facing members at 

various SASSA offices, which allows the PSA to provide just action in response to the problem. All OHS 

matters must be reported to the OHS Committee via the PSA shop stewards failing which, the PSA 

Provincial Office will intervene. 

 

Members will be updated on developments. 
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